
 

 

  Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 5th July 24 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

First of all, please can I thank you for all your support at our Sports Day yesterday. We had a 

lovely morning and the children showed great sportsmanship and enthusiasm whilst taking 

part.! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to FoSS for 

organising the bacon 

butties and teas and 

coffees and to Nic, 

Connor and Amanda for 

helping in the kitchen. 

Please can I also thank 

everyone who came to our 

Summer Fair last week.. The 

atmosphere was so lovely and 

again thank you to FoSS and all 

other parents who helped our 

staff. 

 

Attendance 

Larch 95.9% 

Pine 97.2% 

Spruce 98.7% 

Well done Spruce Class! 

 

 

 

Please note the change in the 

School Games logo at the top! 

We now have the 23/24 

award as Mrs Ainslie said at 

Sports Day! We have also 

been invited to apply for the 

platinum award next year!  



 

 

Transition information dates for your diary for next week (in school) 

• 3:30pm on Monday 8th July is transition information evening for parents of children in the current 

Reception group who will be Year one in September. 

• 3:30pm Wednesday 10th July is transition information evening for parents of children going into Year 3 in 

September. Mr Midgley our new teacher will be in attendance and will be around at some point within the 

day to meet all parents 

• 3:30pm Thursday 11th July is transition information evening for children starting Reception in September. 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 9th July – All Year 4 children will need to be taken direct to Corbridge Middle School from home and then brought 

back to Slaley if they are attending tennis (otherwise they can just be taken straight home) 

All other children who are still in school will spend the morning with their new year group and in their new classrooms (if 

they are moving.) 

Afternoon of 11th July – Spruce Class Trip to Hollybush Nursery (letters have been sent home – If you haven’t yet given 

consent, please could you do so. 

Friday 12th July – all day – PGL Trip – Ford Castle Pine Class  

The bus will leave school at 7.20am and so we require all children to arrive here at 7.15am. The last activity finishes at 5pm 

so we will be back around 7pm. We will keep parents informed by text (not email) as to when the bus has left Slaley, arrived 

at the centre and also as to when it has set off on the way back. If there is any delay we will make sure you know. 

Wednesday 17th July – 9.15am – Leavers’ Assembly / 3.30pm-5pm – Leavers’ Pizza night 

 

 

 

 

Clubs next week 

Monday – Multiskills as normal – this is on next week too. 

Tuesday – Tennis as normal (last one this term) 

Thursday – Dance as (last one) - Parents are invited at 4.15pm to come and watch the dance that the children have been 

working on. 

Our last day this term is Friday 19th July and we will be finishing at 1.30pm. 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

Ongoing Community Issue 

Many of you will be aware that there was an 

AGM of the Slaley Commemoration Hall 

Management Committee on Tuesday this week. 

I will be sending out a letter next week to all 

parents about our ideas on how to move 

forward in the best interests of our children.. 

 

 


